
www.hampsteadforum.org	 info@hampsteadforum.org	
	

	

	

	

	

30	July	2018		

	

Kristina	Smith	
Planning	Solutions	Team	
Camden	Council	
	

Re:	2018/3478/P,	28	Willoughby	Road	
	

Dear	Ms.	Smith,	

The	Hampstead	Neighbourhood	Forum	supports	the	proposal	to	erect	a	plaque	to	
Christopher	Wade	and	have	no	issue	with	the	widening	of	the	entrance.	

The	proposal	to	install	six	wall	mounted	lights,	however,	is	excessive	and	contrary	to	the	
Hampstead	Neighbourhood	Plan	NE4	(1a):	In	order	to	enhance	biodiversity,	development	
proposals	will	be	encouraged	to:	use	restrained	exterior	lighting	in	low	blue	content	white	or	
yellow	light	only.	No	information	is	provided	about	the	type	of	bulb	that	will	be	used	or	the	
spread	of	light	that	might	affect	the	amenity	of	neighbour’s.		A	neighbour’s	bedroom	
window	is	just	feet	away	from	one	of	the	proposed	lights.		

We	would	urge	a	reconsideration	of	the	lighting	scheme.	

Sincerely,	

	

Janine	Griffis	
Chair,	Hampstead	Neighbourhood	Forum 
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